
 Tuesday, April 2 and Wednesday, April 3
 between 9 am – 5 pm Devine Water System 

users will experience water service interruptions
due to a water main repair.

When the water service returns:
Water pressure may be temporarily reduced.
You may experience temporary discolouration of water. If so, run water 

         for 5 - 10 minutes until water clears.

For more information contact:

SERVICE INTERRUPTION
DEVINE WATER SYSTEM

Phone: 604-894-6371 ext. 227
Email: utilies@slrd.bc.ca


